
Here’s what has happened in the last
month and what’s to come!

Welcome to our Reaching
Estonia newsletter! We are
thrilled to share with you the
latest developments in our
mission to share the gospel.

Firstly, we would like to express
our gratitude to all of our
donors and volunteers who
have continued to support us.
Your generosity and dedication
has allowed us to keep our
programs running smoothly
and effectively.

In regards to our recent
activities, we spent our first
month living in Tallinn. During
the month of May, we have had
the opportunity to teach to the
youth on the Exodus,
Tabernacle, Exile, Return to
Jerusalem, Jesus’ Life, and the
Plan of Salvation.. 

We were able to enjoy our once
a month service in Narva. There
were 3 people who attended
outside of the church
leadership. Please continue to
pray for people to open their
hearts to the Lord.

On May 11 , a lady in our Tallinn
church was baptized in the
name of Jesus and received the
gift of the Holy Ghost. This has
been 13 years in the making!
We are so thankful for Sis.
Ingunn Turner’s dedication and
her passion for sharing the
gospel with her.
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We held our service in Tartu on
May 25th. It was a blessed time,
and we thank God for the
evident moving of His Spirit
among us.  Starting in June, we
will be living in Tartu full time.
We have appreciated our time
in Tallinn, but we are super
excited to see what God has in
store for Tartu as this work will
be happening on a weekly
basis.

Blessings to the churches as
you have enabled us to be here
in Estonia. No matter where
you are, we are working
together to make Jesus
known. 
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Thank you for reading!
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